
We placed our 6th grader at Salem Academy in October, 2020.   His homework includes researching and writing about Joy, and 
Courage, and Hope, and Honesty,  etc. 

 We could not be more favorably impressed by the Education our son is receiving at this Christian School.  

On behalf of this child and this school, vote "NO" on SB 223.  Thx.  


